
ORt , 


Florida 
Power 
CO RP O RATI O N JAMES A. McGEE 

SENIOR 

July 28, 1999 

Ms. Blanca S. Bay6, Director 
Division of Records and Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 

Re: 

Dear Ms. Bay6: 

32399-0850 

Request of Florida Power Corporation for Confidential 
Classification of certain responses to Ten-Year Site 
Plan supplemental information requested by Staff. 

Enclosed for filing in the subject matter is Florida Power Corporation's 
Notice of Intent to Request Confidential Classification accompanied by a sealed 
envelope containing the documents subject to the Notice with the confidential 
information highlighted. Also enclosed are two copies of the documents with the 
confidential information redacted. The highlighted portions of the unredacted 
version should be held as Confidential Information in accordance with Rule 25­
22.006, F .A.C. 

Please acknowledge your receipt of the above filing on the enclosed copy of 
this letter and return to the undersigned. Thank you for your assistance in this 
matter. 

This Notice of Intent was filed with Confidential 
Document No. () ?1 73,r{ . 
The document has been placed in the 
confidential files pending receipt of a request QCi--­
for confidential treatment. 

James A. McGee 
JAMlamS 

Enclosures 
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One Progress Plaza, Suite1 500 • Post Office Box 14042 • St. Petersburg, Florida 33733-4042 

Phone: (727) 820-5184 • Fax : (727) 820-5519 • Email : james .a.mcgee@fpc.com 


A Florida Progress Company 
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BEFORE THE FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 


In re: Request of Florida Power 
Docket No. Corporation for Confidential ----- ­

Classification of certain responses to Submitted for filing: 
Ten-Year Site Plan supplemental July 29, 1999 
information requested by Staff. 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO REQUEST 
CONFIDENTIAL CLASSIFICATION 

Florida Power Corporation ("FPC"), pursuant to Rule 25-22.006, Florida 

Administrative Code, hereby files this notice of its intent to request Confidential 

Classification of the highlighted portions of the enclosed documents. The 

documents are submitted in response to a request from Staff for supplemental 

information to aid in their review of the FPC's Ten-Year Site Plan as of December 

31,1998, previously filed with the Commission on April 1, 1999. Accordingly, 

FPC hereby submits the following: 

1. A separate, sealed envelope, containing one copy of the documents 

requested by Staff, with the information for which FPC intends to request 

confidential classification highlighted. This information should be accorded 

confidential treatment pending the riling of FPC's request and a decision 

thereon by the Commission. 

2. Two copies of the documents requested by Staff, with the information 

for which FPC intends to request confidential classification redacted. 

o8 9 7 2 JUL 29 ~ 
FLORIDA POWER CORPORATION 



Respectfully submitted, 

OFFICE OF THE GENERAL COUNSEL 
FLORIDA POWER CORPORATION 

Post Office Box 14042 

St. Petersburg, FL 33733-4042 

Telephone: (727) 820-5184 

Facsimile: (727) 820-5519 
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